
 
McOrmond Drive and College Drive interchange work resumes 
Wednesday 

For immediate release: April 2, 2019 - 9:31am 
TC19-286 

Construction of the new McOrmond Drive and College Drive interchange 
resumes on Wednesday, April 3, 2019. 

This phase of work includes removing the temporary ramp currently in place 
to accommodate southbound traffic on McOrmond Drive going westbound on 
College Drive towards the university and downtown. Removing the temporary 
ramp is necessary so crews can start building the permanent southbound 
lanes. 

Until the new lanes are built, southbound traffic will be reduced to one lane 
and must use the permanent ramp on the new interchange to go 
westbound. Delays are expected, especially during the morning peak time. 
Northbound traffic heading into the Willowgrove, Erindale, and Arbor Creek 
areas will not be affected. 

Work on the McOrmond Drive and College Drive interchange and the new 
interchange at Boychuk Drive and Highway 16 will be complete this summer. 

To learn more about the Saskatoon Interchange Project and to view 3D 
renderings and video, visit saskatoon.ca/interchanges. 
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